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AND BUDGETARY AFFAIRS

N O T I C E



The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Working Group of the Subcommittee on Administrative and Budgetary Matters of the Preparatory Committee of the General Assembly, wishes to inform the members that the Working Group will meet on Tuesday, April 24, 2001, at 2:30 p.m., in the Padilha Vidal Room, to continue the consideration of the proposed 2002 program-budget.

Delegations are requested to bring their copy of the proposed 2002 program-budget to the meeting.
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